
STATUS STATE  SORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Alabama

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Alaska

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

Arizona

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 

Not
Enacted

Arkansas

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Enacted

California

The state has a target to reduce HFC
emissions to 40% below 2013 levels by
2030.

The state prohibits certain HFCs in
specific stationary refrigeration and air-
conditioning end-uses.

Establishing Policies

SB 1383 (2016)

SB 1013 (2018)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2018 

  

Apr 02 2025
Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) Regulations Landscape Analysis

1 / 11   https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/industry-materials-waste/hfc-regulations
 

https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=358&keyword=&order=field_imp_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=358&keyword=&order=title_1&sort=desc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=358&keyword=&order=field_state_region&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=358&keyword=&order=policy_components_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=358&keyword=&order=field_imp_year&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/alabama
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/alaska
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/arizona
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/arkansas
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/california
https://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billNavClient.xhtml?bill_id=201520160SB1383
https://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billTextClient.xhtml?bill_id=201720180SB1013
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/industry-materials-waste/hfc-regulations


STATUS STATE SORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

Colorado

The state prohibits certain HFCs in
specific stationary refrigeration and air-
conditioning end-uses.

Establishing Policies

5 CCR 1001-26 (2020)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2020 

Not
Enacted

Connecticut

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 

Enacted

Delaware

The state prohibits certain HFCs in
specific stationary refrigeration and air-
conditioning end-uses.

Establishing Policies

7 DE Admin. Code 1151 (2021)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2021 

Not
Enacted

Florida

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Georgia

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 
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STATUS STATE SORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Hawai‘i

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

Idaho

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

Illinois

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Indiana

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Iowa

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Kansas

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Kentucky

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Louisiana

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Enacted

Maine

The state prohibits the use of certain
HFCs in specific stationary refrigeration
and air-conditioning products that are
manufactured or used in Maine.

Establishing Policies

LD 226 (2021)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2021 

Enacted

Maryland

The state prohibits certain HFCs in
specific stationary refrigeration and air-
conditioning end-uses.

Establishing Policies

Chapter 26.11.33 (2020)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2020 
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

Massachusetts

The state prohibits the use of certain
HFCs in refrigeration equipment, air
conditioning chillers, aerosol propellants,
and foams that are manufactured or used
in Massachusetts.

Establishing Policies

310 CMR 7.76 (2020)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2020 

Not
Enacted

Michigan

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Minnesota

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Mississippi

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Missouri

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Montana

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

Nebraska

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Nevada

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

New Hampshire

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 

Enacted

New Jersey

The state prohibits the sale, lease, rent,
or installation of certain equipment or
products containing HFCs or other
greenhouses gases in the state of New
Jersey and requiring manufacturers to
disclose HFCs and substitutes in their
products.

Establishing Policies

A 5583 (2020)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2020 
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

New Mexico

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 

Enacted

New York

The state prohibits certain HFCs in
specific stationary refrigeration and air-
conditioning end-uses. The regulations
were updated in 2024 to use a 20-year
global warming potential (GWP) value,
rather than the 100-year GWP, and target
supermarket systems, ice rinks, air
conditioners, and heat pump chillers, with
phaseout dates for equipment between
2026 and 2034, depending on how
heavily polluting the system is.

Establishing Policies

6 NYCRR Part 494 (2024)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2024 

Not
Enacted

North Carolina

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

North Dakota

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Ohio

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Oklahoma

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 

Not
Enacted

Oregon

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

Pennsylvania

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 

Enacted

Rhode Island

The state prohibits certain HFCs in
specific stationary refrigeration and air-
conditioning end-uses.

Establishing Policies

250-RICR-120-05-53 (2021)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2021 
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

South Carolina

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

South Dakota

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Tennessee

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Texas

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 

Not
Enacted

Utah

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

Vermont

This act establishes a schedule for when
certain products must be manufactured
without HFCs.

Establishing Policies

S.30 (2019)

H.523 (2022)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2022 

Enacted

Virginia

The state prohibits certain HFCs in
specific stationary refrigeration and air-
conditioning end-uses.

Establishing Policies

Chapter 1289 (2020)

HFCs | Virginia DEQ

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2020 

Enacted

Washington

The state prohibits the use of certain
HFCs in refrigeration equipment, air
conditioning chillers, aerosol propellants,
and foams that are manufactured or used
in Washington.

Establishing Policies

HB 1112 (2019)

HB 1050 (2021)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2021 

Not
Enacted

West Virginia

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Wisconsin

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Wyoming

Hydrofluorocarbon (HFC) regulations
include phasedown commitments,
rulemakings, disclosure requirements,
bans, or other measures that reduce HFC
usage and emissions.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 
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